
 
 
 
Dear Spinoff Supporter: 
 
Scripps Health and The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center have reached a partnership 
agreement to create Scripps MD Anderson Cancer Center, a comprehensive and clinically integrated 
cancer care program in San Diego that will provide adult cancer patients greater access to the most 
advanced oncology care available throughout Southern California. This collaboration allows Scripps to 
join MD Anderson’s mission to end cancer globally.  
 
This year’s event will take place on Saturday, May 6, 2017, at the Hyatt Regency La Jolla. Each year, over 
150 local and international organizations have become auction donors for the Annual Spinoff event.  
Will you join the fight by donating a silent or live auction item this year? 
    
Guests at the event will include community leaders, executives, physicians and families residing 
predominately in La Jolla, Rancho Santa Fe and the North County coastal areas. As an auction donor, 
your support will be highly visible and recognized in printed materials, in the pre-event auction website 
and in the silent auction.  
   
With your partnership, we project raising $1 million to support the Scripps MD Anderson Cancer Center and 
hosting another successful event. Please send your completed contribution form with your auction item to 
Scripps Health Foundation by mail or fax at 858-678-6336. Your contribution is requested by  
April 7, 2017, to ensure recognition in our event program book and other event materials.   
  
Should you need additional information, please contact Emma Gordon, special events coordinator, at  
858-678-6349. Thank you for your consideration in supporting Scripps Cancer Center and we look forward to 
your partnership. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Lindsay McCreary      
Manager of Special Events    
Scripps Health Foundation 


